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Hello everyone, 

We can’t quite believe that it is already half term. The school 
year is going so quick! 

Over the last couple of weeks, the children have continued to 
enjoy the experiences on offer.  

In forest school, they have been 
learning how to use risk assess 
and use tools safely to build their 
own mallets, bow and arrows 
and jewellery. They even got to 
toast marshmallows! 

Year 5 had a Viking and Saxon experience day where they 
learnt all about aspects of these time periods in history and 
about invasion. They had a wonderful day trying things on 
and acting out battle scenes.  

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

Half Term  

Half term is here! We hope you have a lovely half term 

together. We look forward to welcoming the children back 

on Monday 7th June 2021.  

Healthy School 

Just a reminder that we try to encourage the children to 
make healthy choices at lunchtimes and break times. Chil-
dren in EYFS and KS1 have access to fruit in the mornings 

and children are able to purchase toast should they wish to. 
Children should not be bringing sweets and fizzy drinks to 

have at break and lunchtimes.  

Also as we head onto the summer term, when the warmer 
weather is here, please provide your child with a sun hat 

and put on sun cream before school if you can. 

Parents Evening 

Thank you for all if those parents that attended 
parents evening this week. The teachers thorough-
ly enjoyed discussing the children’s progress with 
you. We are extremely proud of the children and 

how well they are doing.  

We will be holding our usual parent consultations 
towards the end of the school year. 

Dates for your diary: 

 Monday 7th June —Dance club, Cricket club, 

Art 

 Tuesday 8th June—Forest school, multi-sports, 

Gardening 3.15—4.15pm 

 Tuesday 8th June—Swimming 

 Wednesday 9th June—Multi-sports and Dance 

club 3.15-4.15pm 

 Thursday 10th June —Drama Club 3.15pm—

4.15pm 

 Friday 11th June—Drama Club 3.15pm—

4.15pm 

A letter has been sent out regarding clubs. Due to 

their popularity, Multi-sports (Year 3&4)has now  

switched to group 2 and Forest school has also 

switched to the 2nd group. 

Children have been really exited by responses they have 
been getting to their writing and cards we have sent. We 
have had a responses from the local care home to say 
thank you for the share a smile cards and jokes.  

Lily in Year 5 had sent a letter asking 
questions about a career as a chef to 
Gordon Ramsey and his team and 
received a letter back and in a re-
sponse to a letter written to the po-
lice service they have offered to 
come in to talk to the children about 
the career path of a police officer 
which they are looking forward to.  

We hope you have a lovely half 
term!  

Due to how much time the children have lost in school due 
to COVID 19, everyday really does count. Your child’s 
attendance and punctuality at school is very important. 
Should you require any support and advice regarding ill-
nesses, attendance etc… then please call the school office 
where this can be organised. 


